
Field Meeting
Monday, May 23, 2016 
12 to 1:30 p.m. 
UNH Cooperative Extension is collaborating 
with UNH researchers on an NRCS funded 
field trial that is assessing the viability of 
double cropping systems for production 
of feed for dairy cattle. In double cropping 
systems, a cover crop is planted in the fall 
and then harvested in the spring for feed 
before a summer annual is planted. This 
use of double cropping not only provides 
the benefits of a cover crop, but it also can 
increase the total yield from cropland.

There is no charge for this event. 
Lunch will be provided.

Daimon Meeh, Field Specialist 
(603) 679-5616  

daimon.meeh@unh.edu

Highway View Farm 
Boscawen, NH 
Closest address to field is: 
27 River Road, Boscawen  
look for “Extension Event” yellow sign

Adam Crete of Highway View Farm 
participated in the two year trial. 
He then expanded from the  
two acre trial to planting 60 acres 
for double cropping.

Come and hear what we have 
learned about double cropping 
systems from this trial and view 
Adam’s 60 acre experiment.

DOUBLE CROPPING FOR 
DAIRY FEED PRODUCTION
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